
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE:   August 20, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Cured-in-Place Pipe (CIPP) Project 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 30, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide answer questions from potential bidders and to 
upload the sign in sheet from the prebid meeting. This becomes a part of the Contract Document 
and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1: This project’s current specification calls for all bidders to have an HRA – Highway, 
Railroad, & Airport classification.  We have performed previous storm CIPP contracts for the 
City of Knoxville where our Municipal Utility (MU-A, C, & D) classification was accepted.  Will 
the Owner please confirm that bidders may possess either MU or HRA license classifications 
for this project? 
 
Response: Yes, potential bidders may possess either MU or HRA license classifications for this 
project.  
 
Attached with this addendum is the sign in sheet from the prebid meeting. 
 
 


